
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carers, 

At Moorside High School, we are ambitious to provide the very best education for our students. Your child has been identified 
as a student who can achieve the very best grades in English. 

Demonstrating one of our school values of aspiration, we would like to invite your son / daughter to a series of breakfast ‘Eight 
for Eight’ sessions where they will be given extra support in achieving the highest grades. 

The sessions will take place every Monday and Wednesday from 8:00am-8:30am. The dates are as follows: 

• Monday 31st January 
• Wednesday 2nd February 
• Monday 7th February 
• Wednesday 9th February 
• Monday 14th February 
• Wednesday 16th February 

In order to get the maximum benefit from the sessions it is vital that the students show resilience and attend all sessions over 
the three-week period. We really appreciate your support in ensuring that your child has 100% attendance at the sessions. 

Please could you indicate on the slip below if you wish for your child to attend these workshops and return it to Ms Ghelichi or 
Miss Aitkin.  At Moorside we demonstrate consideration for all our students, if it is not possible for your child to attend these 
sessions, we will offer the opportunity to another student. 

We hope that you will support and encourage your son/daughter to accept the intervention to attend. 

Yours faithfully, 

Ms Ghelichi     Miss Aitken 
Director of English   Raising Standards Leader  
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Eight for Eight Breakfast Workshops 
 

   
Pupil Name: _______________________________ Form: ____________________  
 
 
I wish for my child to attend Eight at Eight and I will ensure my child attends all the sessions.          
 
It is not possible for my child to Eight at Eight  
 
 
Signed: _______________________________________ Parent / Carer  
 


